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Clarification No.1 to the Service Contract Notice 
 
 
Project title: Technical assistance for preparation of erosion protection plans 
and technical design documentation for flood-protecting infrastructure for 
selected priority areas in Bosnia and Herzegovina 

Publication reference: EuropeAid/140327/DH/SER/BA; 

Tender No.: EC/BIH/TEN/19/013 

 
Question 1: As stated in clause 21 – 3 – (a) “the candidate has provided services 
under at least one completed contract with a budget of at least 1 500 000 EUR”.  
In case the service contract has been implemented in a consortium, the Consultant 
understands 1 500 000 EUR refers to the consortium contract budget (i.e not only 
to the services implemented by the Consultant).  
Please confirm the understanding. 
 
Answer 1: Your understanding is correct, the consortium contract budget must be 
at least 1 500 000 EUR. However, please note that in case a candidate has 
implemented the service contract in a consortium, the proportion of the contract 
carried out by the candidate must be at least 50%. Please see Corrigendum No.1 to 
the Service Contract Notice.  


